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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 2:22 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 2:20 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1202828C.  DHood 
 
From: hmainiac@comcast.net [mailto:hmainiac@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 12:24 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Electric Rates and Charges 
 
Re Business section Naples Daily News FPL intends to request $14 per month hike in electric 
rates. 
 
On September 2, 2015 FPL announced a $2.50 a month rate decrease for 2016.  Now 4 months later 
they are wanting it back plus $11.50 more.  I am not sure how they do their budgeting, but, when I 
worked for a northeast power company our projections were not so short sighted and misleading to 
the everyday common consumer.  I would think they were aware of what they were planning for 2016 
at the time they made their rate reduction. 
 

I ask that the Commission look over FPL's rate request thoroughly, to be sure they know what they 
are asking for and how it will affect the public. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Howard Koenig 
981 Bunker Hill Dr., Naples, FL 
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